
NEOKLA REGION SCCA MEETING   APRIL 12, 2022 
 
Board members present were Neil Cox – RE, Jeff Maize – Asst. RE, Jason Baney – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, James Stowers, George Walker, and Wes Wood.  
The minutes of the March meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved as 
presented. 
 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: There were 35 drivers on Saturday and 50 on 
Sunday.  The next event is in Muskogee. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil: The Super Tour at Hallett is on April 23-24.  There are 
already over 130 entries. 
 
Rally Cross – Jason Baney: There were 8 drivers.  The next event is May 22. 
 
Virginia Apker congratulated Amanda Maize on her being recognized in SCCA’s 
Women on Track program.   
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 


